
Hartland Consolidated Schools  
Special Meeting-Board of Education Minutes 
July 27, 2020 

 
Members present:   T. Dumond, K. Coleman, C. Kenrick, B. Gatewood, C. Aberasturi, C. Costa, M. Hemeyer 

Members absent:  None 

Admin. Present: C. Hughes, D. Minsker, A. Howerton, S. Way, E. Aluia, J. Reck, D. Hottum, C. Chanavier, S. Usher,  
E. Hawker, M. Marino, JD Wheeler, S. Pearson, K. Gregory, R. Bois, A. Kreger, M. Cheney,  
L. Archey, C. Hayes, N. Conley, T. Ureche 

Guests: J. Hull, K. Raap, M. Rushlow, R. Camilleri, E. Camilleri, A. Wilson, D. Bogues, S. Russano, L. Moore, 
C. Peck, E. Your, J. Chodos, T. Smith, T. Rogers, S. Simmer, M. Baldwin, M. Frasier, E. Dennis, 
S. Wissner, B. Laibly, M. LaPointe 

President Dumond called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. in the Boardroom of the Hartland Educational Support Service Center.  
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

7/27/20 AGENDA APPROVED 
Motion by Kenrick, supported by Aberasturi, that the agenda for the July 27, 2020 special meeting be approved.   
Motion carried 7-0. 

7/20/20 MINUTES APPROVED 
Motion by Hemeyer, supported by Costa, that the minutes of the July 20, 2020 organizational meeting be approved.  
Motion carried 7-0. 

SUPERTINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Superintendent Hughes reminded everyone in attendance to vote for the bond proposal next Tuesday, August 4th. 
He stated that the back-to-school plan will depend on the Governor’s order and what phase we are in August 19th; we will 
plan what is safest for the good of staff and students. 

CALL TO THE PUBLIC 
There was no response to call to the public. 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL PLAN 
 The Board members discussed the Phase 4 back-to-school plan.  
 After discussion, Superintendent Hughes stated that now the Board will need to either support the Phase 4 plan as 

presented or support the Phase 3 plan for Phases 1-4, and not face-to-face until Phase 5. 
 Superintendent Hughes and President Dumond both thanked the administrators and staff for all their time and effort put into 

creating the plans and taking time from their summer break.  
 

  FUTURE MEETINGS 
President Dumond noted that the next meeting will be held August 10, 2020, regular, at 8:00 a.m. in the Boardroom of the 
Educational Support Service Center.  

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:51 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Michelle Hemeyer 
Secretary 

  
Renee Braden 

Recording Secretary 


